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The Association for Computational Linguistics hereby invites proposals to host the 46th Meeting of the ACL in summer
2008. The conference is to be in North America, according to the rule of regional rotation of ACL. The meetings of ACL to
date have been highly successful, with higher than expected attendance (over 650 attendees at ACL-03 in Sapporo, ACL-
04 in Barcelona, and ACL-05 in Ann Arbor). More than 10 workshops and associated conferences were held together
with each of the main conferences in 2003, 2004, and 2005. We hope to continue widening the scope of the domain and
attracting new attendees from areas such as speech, information retrieval, cognitive modeling, etc. The conference
might, therefore, draw more than 700 people.     

You can download the call for proposals from here:       
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